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SENIOR WARDENS - 

MEET YOUR DEPUTY 
GRAND MASTER! 

*  *  *  *  * 
Join R/W John Trauner 

at our next Bureau Meeting 
Sunday, February 3, 2019 

Pasadena Scottish Rite 
150 North Madison Ave. 

 

Special Note !!! 
Breakfast at 8:30 AM 

Meeting starts at 9:30 AM 

R/W John will speak after you 
are served a complimentary 
Full Breakfast offered by the 

Midnight Mission 

The CEO of the Midnight 
Mission, Bro. Mike Arnold, 
will also be with us for this 

meeting 

Breakfast will be served from 

8:30-9:00 A.M. 

Don’t be late! 

We are always very pleased to have our 

Deputy Grand Master of Masons in 

California with us for a talk at our 

February meeting. A full Breakfast is 

provided and served by the Midnight 

Mission staff that morning, to show their 

thanks for our support over the years.  It 

is at no cost to those attending. 
 

We especially ask all Senior Wardens to 

attend this meeting, to meet and greet 

the future Grand Master for your year, 

and to have your picture taken with him. 

Ladies are also welcome at this meeting. 
 

 

 
 

Congrats to our 

2019 Lodge 

Masters 

 
Sixteen of the newly-elected 2019 Masters 
from the Los Angeles area’s Masonic 
Lodges were recognized and warmly 
congratulated at our Service Bureau’s 
Annual General Meeting on January 6

th
.  

A large crowd of Brothers and ladies 
were in attendance that day to honor 
these eminent Brothers and to be 
updated on the activities and services 
offered by the Los Angeles Bureau during 
the past year.  The above photo shows 
this distinguished group of Brothers, 
Check our Web Site for other photos 
taken at this meeting. 

 

 
 

 

 

Southern California 

Past Masters Association 
. . . will hold their Annual Dinner Meeting 

Saturday, February 23
rd

 at the Pasadena 

Scottish Rite.  For more details and 

reservations, check the SCPMA Web Site 

at www.SoCalPMA.org.  And please 

make a generous donation to DeMolay! 

NOTE! 
Ionic-Composite Lodge 520 invites all to 

its annual formal Grand Master 
Reception and Dinner on March 4th, at 
which he and each of his Grand Lodge 

Officers are “semi-Roast-ed” during the 
evening!  Contact the Lodge Secretary at 

(310) 657-2628 for reservations. 

 

 

 

New LAMSB 

Board Installed 
We are pleased and honored to present 
to you the above group of dedicated 
Masons who will comprise our Bureau’s 
new Executive Board for the 2019 Year.  
Upon their election on January 6

th
, they 

were duly obligated and welcomed by 
their Installing Officer, our Service 
Bureau’s former Executive Secretary 
“Emeritus”, David Patterson.  The new 
President of the Board, Seb Badoyan, 
was then presented the traditional 
LAMSB Gavel.  As shown in the above 
photo, they are: [from left] Nik Petcov, 
Mike Winford, Alberto Casanova (Sec.), 
Chris Kinney, Seb Badoyan (Pres.), Jack 
Rose, David Bezner (Vice-Pres.), Gary 
Sturm, and Jack Carlson.  New Board 
Treasurer, Jeff Bear, and Board member, 
Steve Harris, were unable to attend the 
meeting. 

Much appreciation goes to Jeff Yates, 
our retiring 2018 President of the Board, 
for his hard work and excellent 
leadership this past year. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
The 2019 Secretary & Treasurer Retreat 

is scheduled at the Marriott Irvine on 
Feb. 1-3. Lodge Officer attendance is 

important! 
O  O   O   O   O   O   O   O 

Registration is now open for two major 
Masonic educational events in 2019 . . . . 

March 2
nd

 – the 8th Annual UCLA 
International Conference – a full day 
presentation on “Diversity & Exclusivity 

in 18
th

 Century Freemasonry”.
 

June 2
nd

 – 2019 California Masonic 
Symposium – Long Beach Scottish Rite. 
Subject: “DeMolay: A History, Journey 
and Legacy”. 
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